
North Hampton Rec. Committee Meeting  

March 16, 2022 6:30pm  

In Attendance: Joe Manzi, Martin Tavitian, Dale Rochford, Willow Foley & Pete Brogowski 

 

1. Review and update of February meeting minutes 
2. Citizen Comments: N/A  
3. Member Update: Pete Brogowski has been sworn in and is an official Committee member. Wally 

Kilgore has formally resigned as a committee member.  
4. Ski Program update – Pete reported that the ski program has wrapped up after a very successful 

season. He also shared a slide show of pictures taken of the participants and chaperones. Pete 
was able to meet with mountain staff and let us know the Ski Program will be changing next 
year and recommends purchasing season passes now. There will also be a cap of 80 participants 
per group next year.  

5. Special Events:  
a. Egg Scramble: Lindt donation dropped off for participant goody bags. $350 spent on 

materials for eggs and goody bags.  Registration going well, approx. participants have 
signed up thus far. Set-up will be similar to last year and both fields will be utilized with 
30-minute windows of time for each group. We will meet on April 7th at 6:00pm to stuff 
goody bags and prep for event.  

b. Ole Home Day: 2nd Saturday in August has been set (8/13/2022). Fireworks are still 
being considered/discussed. Discussed parking at Dearborn, Safety, Sprinkler System 
and asked for ideas to raise funds for event.  

c. Memorial Day Parade:  Jane and Joe will meet to further discuss. May debut a new 
blackstone grill.  

6. Summer Camp: Registration is moving along. Joe is still seeking add’l rec. staff. Positions have 
been posted and Joe is networking and passing the word around.  He has had several candidates 
reach out but is still seeking more.  

a. Summer Camp Field Trips may happen this summer and if so, chaperones may be 
needed. 

7. Pasa Senior Lunch: St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon went very well. There was live music and food. 
Future trips/events being considered: Ogunquit Playhouse, Bye Bye Birdie. The Pasa group has 
also enjoyed helping to decorate the Rec Center and visiting with campers during February 
Break Camp.  

8. Dearborn Park Update: Organic first, add’l soil next. Dave Morrisette of St. Thomas will rent 
Tennis Courts starting approx. March 28th.  

9. Other: Centennial Hall agreement signed! We will now be able to host programs (i.e. events for 
adults, etc.) utilizing the 1st floor space.  

 


